
CITY OF ROMULUS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

OCTOBER 14, 2024, at 7:00 PM 

The Romulus City Council will hold a public hearing at the Romulus City Hall in the Council 
Chambers, 11111 Wayne Road, Romulus, MI 48174, to discuss and hear any objections to the 
proposed street lighting assessment on Wick (Wickham to Vining), Vining (I-94 to Ecorse), and 
Smith (Vining to Merriman) Roads. 

The Romulus Code of Ordinances (31-3) states, "The notice of hearing shall include a statement 
that appearance and protest at the hearing is required in order to appeal the amount of ar;iy 
special assessment, and shall describe the manner of making any protest".  

In accordance with Public Act 64 of 1989, "the owner or any person having an interest in the real 
property may file a written appeal of the special assessment with the state tax tribunal within 3 0 
days after the confirmation of the special assessment roll if that special assessment was protested 
at the hearing held for the purpose of confirming the roll". 

The public is invited to attend this public hearing and express their comments or ask questions.  
Information will be available for viewing at City Hall between 8:00 AM and 4:00 PM Monday 
through Friday.  Written comments will be received by the Romulus City Clerk at 11111 Wayne 
Road, Romulus, MI 48174, no later than 12:00 PM on the day of the above meeting. 

 

Ellen Craig-Bragg, City Clerk 

City of Romulus 

Publish: September 26, 2024 

 

 


